
From: Gallegos, Wilfred A.
To: Woodall, Stephen P.; Romo, Phillip
Cc: RVSG7@RAYLEEHOMES.COM; Doug Hughes
Subject: RE: 702182 - Team Office Building
Date: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 2:08:34 PM

Stephen,
 
The proposed location for the Storm Drain Pipe should be fine…the trench prism appears to be
 outside of the PUE.
 
 
Wilfred Gallegos, PE
Deputy Director
Department of Municipal Development
City of Albuquerque
P.O. Box 1293
Albuquerque, NM 87103
Phone: (505) 768-3830
Fax: (505) 768-2310
 
 
 

From: Woodall, Stephen P. 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 12:24 PM
To: Romo, Phillip; Gallegos, Wilfred A.
Cc: 'RVSG7@RAYLEEHOMES.COM'; 'Doug@goodwinengineers.com'
Subject: 702182 - Team Office Building
 
Gentlemen,
Please find attached, plans for the ref project.
During the DRC meeting, the consultant mentioned a previous meeting with the DMD where the city
 requested approval of storm drain location.
 
 

Stephen Woodall
DRC Chairman
924-3993
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